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ATTENTION: OPTIONS FOR PRIVATE SERVICE LINE INSTALLATION FOR ELIGIBLE 

WAINSCOTT WATER DISTRICT RESIDENTS 
 

Eligible residents residing within the Wainscott Water District have two (2) options for the installation of their 
private service line. In both options, the resident pays for the private service line; however how they differ 
are as follows: 
 
Option A: Under this option, as per our letter sent to you on July 31, 2018, SCWA’s contractor, Asplundh 
Construction, will install a private service line between your residence/business and the SCWA system. 
There are standardized unit prices used to estimate the cost of the installation depending on the service 
diameter, length of service line, inside tie-in, expansion tank, and RPZ (if required). However, the actual cost 
after Asplundh Construction performs the work is subject to change based on the scope of the installation.  
It’s important to note that if you choose this option you will pay no upfront costs and the cost of the service 
line installation will be amortized over a 20 year term to include an interest charge and be incorporated in 
your real estate tax bill by the Town of East Hampton. The amortized cost will be collected as part of your 
real estate taxes over a 20 year period. 
 
Option B: The second option available to you is to hire your own licensed plumber to install the service line. 
Under this option, you have the ability to solicit prices from plumbers for installation of your private service 
line. This option could potentially result in a lower private service line installation cost for you. However, you 
will be responsible for paying for the installation in full at the time of installation and you will not be eligible 
for the 20 year term offered by the Town of East Hampton. 
 
The two options provide you with choices based on your personal circumstances. In the event you wish to 
compare the costs between a private plumber and SCWA’s contractor, the Authority has performed a cost 
estimate for each residence/business, and it is available upon request by calling Marie Berkoski at 631-563-
0251 or Fred Berg at 631-563-0239.   
 
SCWA needs to know which option you select. To indicate your choice, please enter your address, sign and 
return the attached acknowledgement along with the application card sent to you on July 30th.  Even if you 
have already submitted the application card please sign and return the acknowledgement to: 
Marie.Berkoski@SCWA.com or Fred.Berg@SCWA.com or you may mail it to: SCWA, PO Box 38, Oakdale, 
NY 11769, to make sure that SCWA knows who will install your service line. Without a completed 
acknowledgment, Asplundh will not install a service line to your residence/business.  
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